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I believe that ranchers should be compensated for their losses from wolves in certain 

circumstances.  Weak and old animals should not qualify for this compensation.  It is 

important to our environmental balance that wolves not continue to be killed.  Wolves 

and carnivores help keep the rodents and pests in check.  They are also a natural 

part of our countries history and heritage and should not be endangered. 


